Belvedere at Windansea

Stacey Haerr <staceyhaerr@gmail.com>
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To: La Jolla Community Planning Association <info@lajollacpa.org>

resident of La Jolla for the past 35 years and appreciate the unfettered view along the road bordering
Windansea Beach. Cluttering that view with an unnecessary structure is ridiculous. The view is
pristine. Please, please please do not ruin it based on a few people's nostalgic memories of their family
members. That "history" is no longer relevant to this neighborhood or to the citizens who live in close
proximity to the beach.

Sincerely,

Stacey Haerr



